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HEALTH, COMMUNITIES, DISABILITY SERVICES AND DOMESTIC AND 
FAMILY VIOLENCE PREVENTION COMMITTEE 

Report  

Mr HARPER (Thuringowa—ALP) (10.12 am): I lay upon the table of the House report No. 10 of 
the Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Committee 
titled Subordinate legislation tabled between 20 March 2018 and 1 May 2018. This report covers the 
Health Legislation (Information Sharing) Amendment Regulation 2018. I thank the committee for its 
work on this report, which is our sixth report on subordinate legislation in this parliament.  

Tabled paper: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Committee: Report No. 10, 
56th Parliament—Subordinate legislation tabled between 20 March 2018 and 1 May 2018 [1288]. 

The amendment regulation is a very important regulation to enable the sharing of information by 
Queensland Health with front-line emergency workers through the Interagency Computer Aided 
Dispatch Electronic Messaging System, or ICEMS. The sharing of this information enables our police, 
ambulance and emergency services workers to access health information, which can be critical to safely 
and effectively resolving emergency incidents, to keep Queenslanders safe and secure. I take this 
opportunity to thank our front-line emergency services staff for their work and commend the committee’s 
report to the House. 
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